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Helen D. Pittman/
Jasper County Legislative Delegation
PO Box 2433 I I
Ridgeland, SC 21936

Dear Helen, I
Pursuant to my recent re-appointment to the South Carolina Conservation Bank Board, the
Governor's office!hds informed me that my position as a Member of the Jasper County Forestry
Board could be J ~tential conflict of interest to my service to the Bank. Accordingly, I am regretfully
resigning my P04itiqnon the Forestry Board immediately. I have enjoyed serving and will continue to
promote the benefits of Forestry in Jasper County as a private landowner.

I

January 12, 2017

Sincerely,

~
Andrea W. Clark
PO Box 297
Ridgeland SC 29916

8437261415 /1
AWC3006@gmail.com

CC: Katie R. PhilPJtt
Director of Boards and Commissions
1205 Pendleton pt~eet
Columbia, SC 29201

H. Gene Kodama
State Forester
SC Forestry Commission
PO Box 21707 I I
Columbia, SC 29221
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